
ATTACHMENT 1-1 

BROS 

January 11. 2019 

To Whom It May Concern 

Re: The relocation of 1015 Cook St, Victoria 

Jim Connelly, the south island Sales Manager for Nickel Bros attended the site 
on Cook St, Victoria to determine the viability of recycling this structure 

After assessing the structural integrity and all accessible routing for the 
relocation, it was determined, in his opinion, the condition and the physicality of 
the building does not warrant the cost of relocation. Due to the height of the 
building, the expenses to lift or lower the utility wires may outweigh the value of 
the building and consequently and unfortunately, it is unlikely a candidate for 
recycle. 

If you have any questions please contact the office 

Kind regards, 
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Lynr;i Barnett- Office Manager 
Vancouver Island Division 

Safety. Precision. Integrity. 

Vancouver: 
1 528 Broadway Street 
Port Coquitlam, BC V3C 2M8 
To/1-F ree: 1.866.813.9430 
Fax: 604.944.6082 
E-mail: Vancouver@nickelbros.com 

Vancouver Island: 
1990 Balsam Road 
Nanaimo, BC V9X 1T5 
Toll-Free: 1.866.320.2268 
Fax: 250.753.8215 
E-Mail: vanisland@nickelbros.co111 

Residential: www.nickelbros.com 

Seattle: 
3304 156w ST NE 
Marysville. WA 98271 
'Toll-Free: 1.866.920.276'/ 
Fax: 425.257.2069 
E-mail: W~shington@nickelbros.com 

Industrial: www.nickelbrosindustrial.com 


